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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact:  Dan Kanak, daniel.kanak@bucks.edu
Bucks County Community College Expands Workforce Development Through Micro-Internship Opportunities for Students and Small Businesses
[Newtown, Pa.] –– The School of Business, Innovation, and Legal Studies at Bucks County Community College is excited to announce a new initiative designed to enhance workforce development by connecting students with local businesses through short-term, professional, paid work experiences. In partnership with Parker Dewey, a leading provider of micro-internships, Bucks County Community College (BCCC) is expanding opportunities for its students to gain real-world experience while contributing to the success of the County’s small business community.
Micro-internships allow students to work on specific, meaningful projects for companies in need of additional support. This program particularly benefits Bucks County’s robust base of small businesses, providing them with access to skilled, motivated students who can address immediate business challenges. In turn, students gain valuable, hands-on experience that will boost their employability and career readiness.
"This partnership strengthens the connection between our students and the local economy, leveraging their talent to support the needs of the area’s small businesses,” said BCCC President & CEO Patrick M. Jones. "It’s another way Bucks County Community College contributes to meeting regional workforce needs and supporting the economic growth of our community."
By embracing micro-internships, small businesses can tap into a flexible, cost-effective solution for project-based work, while students apply their education in practical settings. This not only prepares students for future career opportunities but also ensures that Bucks County remains competitive by nurturing a skilled workforce.
The micro-internship program is open to students and recent graduates from all majors, providing an accessible way for them to build their resumes, expand their professional networks, and apply classroom knowledge to real-world challenges. For more information on how to participate as a student or business, please visit info.parkerdewey.com/bucks.
The launch of the program was made possible by a generous donation by Sean and Melanie Cohen. Mr. Cohen serves on the Bucks County Community College Foundation Board.
About Bucks County Community College
Founded in 1964, Bucks County Community College is a two-year, public institution offering more than 90 programs of study that lead to either an associate degree or certificate, as well as many workforce training programs on campus, on site, or online. Successful graduates directly launch a career or transfer to four-year colleges and universities to complete a bachelor’s degree, depending on the major. Classes are offered on campus in Newtown, Bristol, and Perkasie, and worldwide through Bucks Online. To learn more, visit bucks.edu.
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